
 
DLA recruiters attended the Wounded Warrior Employment Conference and 
Job Fair on February 29, 2012, at the Ft. Belvoir Officer's Club.  This event 
was hosted by the Army Warrior Transition Command, the Marine Corps 
Wounded Warrior Regiment, Navy Safe Harbor and the Air Force Wounded 
Warrior Program.  This was an historic event—the first of its kind. Each 
branch of the military came together to highlight the importance of hiring 
wounded Veterans in the federal government. 
 

 


